
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO:  Chair and Members, Motueka Community Board  

 
FROM:  Valerie Gribble, Executive Assistant 

 
DATE:  28 July 2010 

 
SUBJECT:  Report on Discretionary Fund Use – RMCB10-08-07 
 

 
Purpose 

 
At its meeting on Tuesday 15 June 2010 the Board requested that letters be written 
to those organisations who received payments from the discretionary fund, 
requesting they report back to the Board on how the funds were used.  
 
Discussion 

 
Letters were sent to all organisations (nine in total) on 18 June 2010 requesting 
that reports be sent by 30 July 2010 so they can be tabled at the 10 August 2010 
Board meeting. 
 
Responses have been received from all those organisations and these are 
attached to this report. 
 
Recommendation 
 

That the Motueka Community Board receives the Discretionary Fund Report 
RMCB10-08-07. 
 
 
 
Valerie Gribble 
Executive Assistant 
 

 
 
 


